
RWTO/OERO   East Parry Sound Branch

A February Catch up

Hello Everyone, 

Hoping that all of you enjoyed a very happy Valentine’s Day.  A big thank you to Susan Rose 
and Kathy Pike for sending to each of us a beautiful, artistically crafted Valentine.  Your caring
and sharing talents certainly went a long way to make this Valentines Day a special one for all 
of us.  

I don’t know how many of you of you are using our rwto.org website these days.  For several 
years now, our Branch along with all other Branches has had our own Branch pages.  The 
Branch News pages have been consistently managed and improved by our very skilled 
Provincial Communications Website Convenor, Kathy Gallagher.  I encourage each of you to 
take a peek.  www.rwto.org

Just click on the link Branches and explore the drop down titles, About Our Branches, Branch 
News and Events and Branch Activities.    You’ll find information and pictures of events and 
newsletters in our East Parry Sound Branch link, and you’ll be able to see what other Branches
in our organization are up to.  There’s a lot happening!  

Your Executive will be meeting on March 8th, to plan and prepare for the upcoming spring 
meetings.   We’re all looking forward to re-connecting again!!  You’’ll notice that our venue for
April’s meeting is the Seniors Friendly Circle in South River.  Thank you to Sandra Train for 
booking this for us, and for agreeing to treat us to her wonderful Quilt Trunk Show.  You won’t
want to miss this. 

With that in mind, please save the following dates.  

April 20:   at the Friendly Circle in South River.  Specifics will follow

May 18:     details to follow

June 15:   details to follow

                                        And remember, it won’t be long until we’re all together.  

   In caring and sharing,  

   Peggy

http://www.rwto.org/

